EC368 - Increase of entry limit to the 2009 European Laser Standard Youth Championship - Landskrona, Sweden
3rd March 2009
Due to the high level of interest in the 2009 European Laser Standard Youth Championship, the entry limit for the 2009 Championship has been increased from 120 to 140.

The extra 20 places have been allocated to the following countries:

Austria

Belarus

Belgium

Bulgaria

Croatia

Cyprus

Czech Republic

Hungary

Ireland

Israel

Lithuania

Luxembourg

Monaco

Norway

Poland

Russia

Serbia

Slovenia

Switzerland

Turkey

If the 20 places are not used by these countries then they will become available as extra places to other countries following the normal ILCA extra place process.

If you have any questions about this message please contact the ILCA office +44 1326 315064 or email office@laserinternational.org.
